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4. This appears to me to be a potential funded program of value to
USC and ISSM as well as the Medical School. JI have made no contact
with any USC individual and will not until we have a chance to discuss

this in more detail. The timing is right if USC could act rapidly
as there has been no advertising of this requirement to date.

5. The first step would be for a representative, or representatives,

to contact Dr. Pratt and set up a visit tao Brookhaven to discuss the

project.
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